F.NO 1-836/2004-TW/ | O 5
ANDAMAN & NICOBAR ADMINISTRATION,
DIRECTORATE OF TRIBAL WELFARE

PP LT TT:

Port Blair dated the' ’th February, 2008

To

Shri. K.N.Suresh,
State Vice President
Bharatiya Janata Party,
Port Blair.

Sub: Increase in number of Vehicle Convoy in ATR Route - reg.
Sir,

I am directed to refer to your letter dated Nil addressed to the
Director General of Police Andaman & Nicobar Administration regarding
the subject mentioned above.

The request for increase in number of vehicle convoy on ATR has
been examined by the Administration and a view has been taken that further
increase in number of convoys of ATR will be against the Jarawa Policy as
well as Supreme Court's directions. As such, the present convoy system
exist thereto to be in order.

This issues with the approval of Special Secretary (TW).

Yours faithfully,

/

/.
(Govind Ram)
Assistant Commissioner (TW)
(T4-Convay system)

Copy to:

The Deputy Superintendent of Police (HQ) with reference to his letter
No.DGP/Genl/37/27/98-2001 (Vol-II)/7863 dated 14th D:qg?jfr, 2007 for

information.
. ]

J ﬂ\/ E\s/sistant Commissioner (TW)
/ Cd
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